
 

Summer 2020 

2nd Quarter 

The Board of Directors has declared a divi-

dend of 1.00% for the 2nd quarter of 2020. 

This is an APY of  1.00%.  

Dividends on Share Accounts 

Annual Meeting Update 

The credit union board has rescheduled the annual meeting for September 12, 2020 at 

6:00pm. Dinner will be served at 6:00pm with a short meeting to follow. Currently, due to 

COVID-19, there are restrictions in place and the max reservation number is 106. Please call 

in your reservation as soon as possible if you know for sure you will be attending, as this is a 

first come first serve basis. Once the max number is met all other reservation requests will be 

placed on a waiting list and credit union staff will notify members if room becomes available.  

Share Certificates 

1 year CD 1.15% 
2 year CD 1.25% 

Summer Auto Loan Special 
 

No payment for 90 days 
Rates as low at 1.99%  

(for well qualified buyers) 

$100.00 monthly cash bonus drawing during special 
(Member will receive an entry into drawing for each qualified loan closed during special) 

Additional: 
$100.00 cash rebate if GAP is purchased 

$100.00 cash rebate if Extended Warranty is purchased 
$100.00 cash rebate if Auto Essentials is purchased 

(Total of $300.00 max cash rebate at loan closing) 

For each loan product purchased member will receive an additional entry into a 
$100.00 cash bonus drawing.  

(Possible max of 4 entries per loan closing) 

(Restrictions Apply) 
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USPLK Employees Federal Credit 
Union will be closed in observance of 
the following holidays:   
• July 3rd, Independence Day  
• September 7th, Labor Day 

Our ATM is always open! 

HOLIDAY CLOSINGS 

 

October’s International Credit Union Day Celebration 
 

Due to COVID-19 our October celebration will be a little different this year. To 
keep our members safe we will not have an on-site or in-person event.  

Stay tuned to your fall newsletter for this new and exciting change.  

Land Loan Relaunch 
 

The credit union has relaunched a new land loan program. Call Alisha for details! 
This will be for members who need land/property for their primary residential 

building purpose or for recreational or agriculture use. 
(Restrictions apply) 

Temporary Lobby Hours 
 

Monday-Friday 9-11am and 2-4pm 
We are slowly beginning to transition to a new normal during this pandemic. The health 
and safety of our staff and members is the number one priority. Please be patient with us 

as we go through some 
major changes in office procedure. We have all instructions posted on our front door to 

help guide you during this time.  
 

Our drive through is open Monday –Friday 8:30am-5:00pm. Remember we have two 
lanes that can be used. We can do just about anything through our drive-up, including ac-

count openings and loans. We have also joined the Docu-sign movement for  
member convenience for document signatures.  

 


